Fall 2023 Neighborhood Beautification Grant Review Summary

The following summarizes the findings of representatives of Keep Powder Springs Beautiful and their staff liaison on reviewing the applications for the Fall 2023 Neighborhood Beautification Grants.

Number of Applicants: 5		Unqualified Applicants: 1

Application Summaries:

3410 New Macland Road	Crystal and Duoc Nguyen
This application was deemed not meeting the standards of the grant as 3410 New Macland Road is a private residence, single-family dwelling and not a “neighborhood.” STATUS: NOT QUALIFIED FOR GRANT

Lancer Place		Ashanti Norton and Jane Law
This application was resubmitted with new estimates and guidelines which met the standards for maximum grant funding according to their project guidelines.
STATUS: 	GRANT REQUESTED $2722.40		RECOMMENDATION: $2722.40

Liberty Oaks		Tyrone DeNeal
This application met all guidelines laid out by the grant as described in the document. We did note that while page 1 of their application was for the “Business Beautification Grant,” later in the document they specified “Neighborhood Grant.” The applicant has been notified this project does require a $25 Plan Review and a $75 Permit.
STATUS:		GRANT REQUESTED $2000	RECOMMENDATION $2000

Sweetwater Landing		Melanie J. Spry
This application met all guidelines laid out by the grant as described in the document. We did note that the paperwork was not submitted in the standardized format and made note to make stipulations in the future requesting this. The applicant has been notified this project does require a permit of $50.
STATUS:		GRANT REQUESTED $3000	RECOMMENDATION $3000

The Vineyards		Tiffany Mallory
This application met all guidelines laid out by the grant as described in the document. We noted that application completed as for “Business Beautification” and contacted the applicant to clarify her wishes to complete the Neighborhood Grant. She indicated this was a mistake (per email) on her part and expressed a desire to complete the Neighborhood Grant. We noted that for future postings it may be of value to make distinctions between the Business and Neighborhood Grants because of the confusion on multiple applications.
STATUS:			GRANT REQUESTED $4000	RECOMMENDATION $4000
